
 

 

 

 

Notice – Item for Discussion 
 

Submitted by: 
 

Councillor Riepma 

Subject: 
 

All-way stop or other pedestrian safety measures 
Codrington Street and Rodney Street 

Reference Committee Name: 
 

Community Safety 

Reference Committee Date: 
 

 

General Committee Date: 
 

 

City Council Date: 
 

 

 
Motion for Consideration: 
 

“That staff in the Development Services Department investigate the feasibility of an all-
way stop or other pedestrian safety measures at the intersection of Codrington Street and 
Rodney Street.” 

 
Reason or Rationale in support of the motion: 
 

1. Codrington is a busy street as it is parallel to Blake Street and leads to the downtown. 
2. Codrington School is located at the corner of Codrington and Rodney. 
3. Many children walk to school from the residential community particularly from the north. 
4. School children have to cross the street to get to and return from Codrington School. 
5. There are no 4 way stop intersections in the area and Codrington Street is straight there by 

encouraging speeding traffic. 
6. We are trying to encourage children to walk to school, but parents are concerned about the 

safety of their children crossing Codrington Street at this location. 
 
Linkage 2022-2026 Strategic Priorities:  
 


